Mr. Robert E. Humt, C. Sp. (A)(AA), Squad 43, Physical Instructor School, Naval Base, Norfolk, Va.

Dear Bobbys

I received a letter from your father dated July 23 giving me your address and some of the incidents and high-lights of your stay at Norfolk. Having boys from Texas, Oklahoma, Florida and Kansas places you in a good group of fine fellows.

I am sure that you will enjoy not only the contacts but the training that you receive under these outstanding Navy representatives. I have talked to a great group of boys who have taken the indoctrination course and they all have the highest praise for the personnel of that outfit. I think it would be a fine thing if every high school boy upon his graduation could take a similar course or enough military or naval work to teach a fellow discipline and respect for higher authorities. That is good for all of us.

Well, Bobby, here's hoping you lots of luck, and I know success will crown your efforts. With all good wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

FCA:AH

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Cosch.